
The Brazilian Society of Orthopedic Trauma, a member of the Orthopaedic Trauma Association (OTA), is dedicated to 
the continuous improvement of Brazilian trauma doctors. One of the highlights is the Leadership Course, focused on 
developing qualities relevant to leaders, especially young orthopedists who will soon hold positions requiring this 
profile. The course, led by Dr. Ted Miclau from UCSF and with all spots filled, will take place on May 15, preceding the 
XXIX Brazilian Congress of Orthopedic Trauma (CBTO) in Florianópolis, SC. The congress begins the following day (May 
16) with an extensive scientific program.

We invite everyone to join us at CBTO 2024, where Brazilian and international experts will share valuable knowledge on 
surgical techniques and treatment. It will undoubtedly be an enriching exchange. Participate!




